
 

We collect personal information directly 
from you for reasons that are discussed 

in our Privacy Policy. 
 

We may be required to collect some 
personal information by law or by 

organizations that give us money to 
operate this program. 

 

Other personal information that we 
collect is important to run our programs, 
to improve services for individuals who 
are experiencing homelessness, and to 

better understand their needs. 
 

We are partnering with the Veterans 
Administration. 

 

We only collect information that we 
consider to be appropriate. 
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